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Spencer Hickman

From: Terri Tillman
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 10:40 AM
To: Spencer Hickman
Subject: RE: P23VA00034

Thanks for checking.  I hadn’t sent it over, but it should be there by the end of the day. 
Happy Tuesday! 
Terri 
 

From: Spencer Hickman <Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 16, 2024 9:11 AM 
To: Terri Tillman <Terri.Tillman@pima.gov> 
Subject: RE: P23VA00034 
 
I assume you sent this over to IT but I just wanted to check since I didn’t see it on the agenda just now. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 

From: Spencer Hickman  
Sent: Tuesday, January 9, 2024 1:39 PM 
To: Terri Tillman <Terri.Tillman@pima.gov> 
Subject: P23VA00034 
 
Terri, 
 
Looks like I forgot some condiƟon on my staff report. If they haven’t been posted yet, maybe this Staff Report can be 
switched out…. If that’s too complicated, we can do it as a supplemental. Thanks. 
 
Spencer Hickman 
Senior Planner 
Pima County Development Services 
201 N. Stone Av, 1st Floor 
Tucson, AZ 85701 
Spencer.Hickman@pima.gov 
(520)724-6498 
 


